
EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES: 20.10.04

04.134
Approval of Draft Examination Papers by Faculty Head of Collaborative Courses

The Committee noted that the Chair of the Re-validation Panel for Unit 28H: Sport (Colleges) had asked the Committee to consider whether it was either useful or necessary for draft examination papers to be forwarded to the Faculty Head of Collaborative Courses for approval before moderation by the external examiner.


AGREED:
that, where more than one College offered a programme and in particular if separate papers were set, it was good practice for draft examination papers to be reviewed by the Faculty Head of Collaborative Courses and the Faculty nominated subject expert if appropriate, to ensure consistency.

Note: ‘Faculty Head of Collaborative Courses’ now ‘Subject Partnership Manager’.

